
Meeting Notes 
 
Amie Deng (Creative Director) → Brooke Adler (Designer/Developer) 
 
I could not meet with Brooke since she was not in class today. I will try to get in contact with 
her before the weekend so I can let her know about my direction for the site. 
 
Cheryl Kao (Creative Director) → Amie Deng (Designer/Developer) 
 
We met to discuss about Cheryl’s creative brief, and she had two directions she was 
considering; one was a more illustrative approach with colorful shapes and the other was a 
more editorial approach that incorporates images and display type. Cheryl was open to either 
direction, but I was interested in the editorial approach more, so I will be creating mockups for 
this direction.  
We plan to meet to review my mockups over the weekend. 


